
 

DDPPs and Chief Prosecutors: Employer’s application 

for leave to appeal 
 

Members will recall that the PSA declared a dispute on behalf of members who are appointed as 

Deputy Directors of Public Prosecutions (DDPPs) and Chief Prosecutors who were not translated to 

LP 10 as per the employer’s undertaking and the subsequently received High Court judgment in 

favour of the PSA and its members.  

 

The PSA recently received the employer’s application for leave to appeal the judgment. Members 

should take note that the PSA already extended the legal assistance to members in this regard and 

that the legal team is busy opposing the employer’s application for leave to appeal. This matter has 

been dragged out for a considerable time and the PSA will also approach the judge to set down the 

matter as soon as possible to ensure the matter is finalised without delay.  

 

Members will be informed of developments.  
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